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Prof. Rajnish Jain Fax:011-2323 8858
Secretary E-mail : secy.ugc@nic.in
F.NO 1-8/2017 (SWAYAM Board) 03.08.2020

Subject:-Revision in SWAYAM Schedule in the wake of COVID-19
Dear Sir/Madam,

This is in continuation of earlier UGC letter of even no. F.NO 1-8/2017
(SWAYAM Board) dated 19.05.2020, wherein UGC has informed the
schedule of 82 UG and 42 PG SWAYAM Courses (Non-Technology) to all the
Vice-Chancellors of the Universities and Principals of all College and
requested them to accept these MOOCs for credit Transfer as per the
UGC(Credit Framework for online courses through SWAYAM) Regulations
2016 and 1st Amendment on 8% May, 2017.

In this regard, I would like to inform that in the wake of COVID-19 and as
requested by the National Coordinators of SWAYAM, in the Task Force on
Integrated Online Education meeting of MHRD, the competent Authority has
approved the following:

1. The end term proctored examination for the January 2020
semester SWAYAM courses which were postponed, would now
be held on 15tk and 16t September 2020. This would be
organized by NTA.

2. The ongoing and pending activities/schedule for the July 2020
semester SWAYAM courses would be extended by 45 days. The
revised time schedule for the activities is as follows:

July 2020 Semester
Activity Name Schedule
Course Start Date

Till 14th September 2020

Enrollment End Date 14th October 2020

Course End Date 14th December 2020

15th November 20 — 30t November

Exam Registration

20
Hall Ticket Generation 15th December 20 - 20th December
20
Exam date In December 2020 / January 2021
:Page no 1 of 2:

=



(tentative). Dates will be decided
later in consultation with NTA

Exam Result One month after Exam

Issue of Certificate

15 days after declaring Exam result

Note :- If the particular date happens to be a holiday or
Sunday, the next working day would be the date.

The Universities and Colleges are requested to kindly share the new
schedule of the course as per mentioned above to all the students and
faculty via email, phone, whatsapp and other social media tool.

(Prof. Rajnish Jain)

With kind regards,

To,
All Vice-Chancellors of Universities and Principal of all Colleges.
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